
35th Anniversary in Review 

Honoring our Past and Building Our Future Stewards                               

In 2019, we celebrated the City of Albuquerque Open Space's 
35th anniversary with a slate of programming to help citizens 
know and appreciate Albuquerque's public lands. The entire 
year  of programming correlated around this major  achieve-
ment. May we all continue to be stewards of this land and 
Open Space as we continue to add to the foundation that our  
predecessors have paved. 
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From the left: David J. Simon, Director of  the Parks and Recreation Department . Rex 
Funk, was the first Superintendent of Open Space and served in that position from 
1984 ð 1994. The man to his right is Jay Hart, he was the Assistant Superintendent 
from 1984 ð 1994, the Superintendent from 1994 ð 2001, then Director of  the Parks 
and Recreation Department from 2001-2007.  
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